
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
CHINA – SHENZHEN UPDATES   
 
March 14, 2022 

 
Dear Valued Customer, 

 

Following the latest COVID-19 measures from the Shenzhen government, all staff from APLL (Shenzhen) 
office will be working from home effective today until March 20, 2022.  
 
More updates are as follows:  

 

• Public transport will shut down between March 14 and March 20, and domestic trucking 

services will be limited. Cross-border trucking to/from Hong Kong is not available.  

• Physical cargo handling services at all CFS and RDCs in Shenzhen City are impacted, these may 

include cargo receiving and container loading.  

 

  

 

We are monitoring the situation closely, and our operation team is working with the impacted 

customers until the situation is relieved. 

 

If you have any further questions or concerns, please contact your APL Logistics Account Manager or 

the local APL Logistics office.   

 

 

Sincerely,  

APL Logistics 
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 CUSTOMER ADVISORY 

Please refer to our Operational Status Matrix here (restricted view) for most recent detailed updates. 
You may like to bookmark the link to periodically check for updates with regards to our operations’ 
statuses. 

https://baijiahao.baidu.com/s?id=1727182987708728224%EF%BC%8C
https://apllviz.apllogistics.com/#/site/VizTech/views/OperationalStatusUpdate/Infographics-OperationalStatusUpdate?:iid=2

